
CREWE AND NANTWICH TWINNING ASSOCIATION

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 13th February 2017 in the East Committee Room,
Municipal Buildings.

1. APOLOGIES
Tom Carnwath; Ray Stafford

2. The Minutes of the meeting held Monday 9th January 2017 were accepted.

3. MATTERS ARISING
The teacher for the Summer School has confirmed her availability. David Langer has
also said that he should be available to drive.

4. TREASURER AND MEMBERS’REPORT (circulated)
Cash in the bank is as last month. There is a cheque for £40 to be paid in, received
from the Nantwich Choral Society, now corporate members.

5. WEBSITE (Peter)
Peter is away, but confirmed that the past minutes are now saved and the site is up-to-
date.

6. PUBLICITY (Ray)
The Chronicle has printed (under Local Events) a report of out last meeting and about
the Summer School, and also a notification of today’s meeting.

7. SUMMER SCHOOL 23 – 30 JULY
Twelve  people  from  Bischofsheim  have  confirmed  attendance;  nothing  has  been
received as yet from France or Poland.  The secretary will  e-mail  a reminder of  the
closing date which is Sunday 28th February.

8. MACON 60  TH   ANNIVERSARY
The Mayors of Crewe and Nantwich and their partners have accepted the invitation to
Macon. It has been arranged that Nantwich Town Council will host the Saturday, using
the Food Festival as the centre of events, and Crewe Town Council  the Sunday. The
Chairman has e-mailed Macon with the suggested dates of their visit here, and seeking
clarification of numbers, but has as yet received no response.
Several members have expressed an interest in the visit to Macon: the secretary will
circulate all members with details and ask if other people might wish to be considered.

9. LEAFLETS
The leaflets are now available and ready to be distributed. 

10.SOCIAL EVENING
No information as yet.

11.CORRESPONDENCE
From Ruth Geall:  her  visit  to  Dzierzonieow and the development of  an oral  history
project.
Twinning with Italy? It was felt that the Committee could not manage this.
Request for help to organise an internship/accommodation for a student.
Notice of events organised by the British-German Association



There being no further business, the meeting closed at 5.50 p.m. 


